
 

                                                                        Registered no. 08296921 

6th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware, we are currently learning about WWII in our history lessons.  After half 
term, we will be learning about rationing and making a savoury and a sweet war time dish 
in our DT lessons.   
 
In order for your child to take part, we are politely requesting a cash contribution of £1 
toward the cost of the many ingredients. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 20th of 
February 2024. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Y6 Team 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Y6 WWII Cooking Activity February 2024 

 
Child’s Name:-   ………………………………………Class:-  …………………………… 
 
I am sending a cash contribution of £1 and give permission for my child to take part in the 
WWII cooking activity. 
 
Signed:-  …………………………………(Parent/Guardian)  Date:-  …………………..  
 
My child does/does not have allergies.  If your child does have any allergies or special 
dietary needs, please include any details below. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


